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May 24, 2012 MA
MAY 25 2012

To Whom It May Concern:

Please consider this letter as official notice of my resignation from DILT. Due to my
pregnancy and upcoming leave of absence, I feel it would be best if someone else take
my position.

Thank you for the opportunity allowing me to serve over the past few years. I feel it has
enhanced my professional goals with many new learning opportunities.

Sincerely,
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Kaycee Thompson






